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1 Pursuant to the Commission’s November 9, 2012 Notice, CenturyLink hereby replies to the 

responses filed on November 16, 2012 in connection with its petition for a waiver and/or 

modification, as necessary, of Condition 3 of the Merger Settlement Agreement between 

CenturyLink, Commission Staff, and Public Counsel. 

2 CenturyLink is encouraged that all parties support an early AFOR, though of course 

CenturyLink does not agree with some of the desired outcomes, such as access charge 

reductions, that are contained in the responses.  However, the merits of what an AFOR should 

look like are best addressed later in the process, so CenturyLink will not undertake a detailed 

response at this time. 

3 Public Counsel suggests that CenturyLink be required to file an AFOR, as well as results of 

operations, on April 1, 2013.  CenturyLink’s petition initially alluded to the April 1 date for 
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